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Tuesday 25th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents / carers, 

                      Tomorrow Y5 and Y6 children will be having a talk from 
the police about problems and issues around online safety. 

This will include cyberbullying, the dangers of social media and raising 
awareness on how to keep themselves safe in the digital world.  

The children will also be made aware of how and when they become 
legally responsible for their actions and the implications this has. 

 

They will be given advice on how to deal with difficult situations and the 
impact social media like Tik Tok, snap chat and WhatsApp can have. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Ms Hunter 

Safeguarding Lead/ Interim AHT 

 

 


